From: Michael Kelly <mkelly@ksprlaw.com> Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2025 2:26 PM

To: Diane Williamson <dwilliamson@bristolri.gov>; Amy Goins amygoins@utrlaw.com/

Cc: Christopher Duhamel - DiPrete Engineering (chris@diprete-eng.com) < chris@diprete-eng.com>; Michael

Resnick <mresnick@ksprlaw.com>

Subject: hotel

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

As we discussed, we are requesting a continuance of the hearing scheduled for 10/9 to allow us to respond to the trc's comments from yesterday's meeting. As a result we will extend the time frame for the board to act to 12/31. If you need anything else please let me know. Have a nice weekend and a great trip.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by **Mimecast Ltd**, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a **safer** and **more useful** place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more <u>Click Here</u>.